
To   Bloodcrow   Akka,   of   the   Coven   of   the   Free-Beating 
Hearts, 
 
Your   letter   has   been   warmly   received.   In   short:   Yes,   we 
agree   with   your   concerns. 
 
The   Synod’s   approach   to   incorporating   new   aspects   of 
Doctrine   is   overall   meaningless,   given   their   approach   to 
moral   superiority.   They   simply   do   not   realise   that   true 
transcendence   requires   the   individual   to   embrace   their 
destiny   without   the   constraints   of   a   bunch   of   unknown 
priests   telling   them   how   to   live   their   lives.   If   your 
actions   destabilise   one   or   more   Assemblies,   so   much   the 
better. 
 
Obviously,   your   souls   do   not   reincarnate   -   but   you   also 
have   a   form   of   transcendence,   do   you   not?   As   I 
understand   it,   orcish   souls   that   transcend   this   life   cross 
the   Abyss   and   become   your   ancestors   -   and   those   that 
fail   to   do   so   fall   in   and   are   never   heard   from   again. 
Thus,   we   walk   a   similar   path   despite   the   differences   of 
our   species. 
 
Assuming   you   agree   with   this   sentiment,   we   would   be 
very   interested   in   further   discussions   -   if   not   a   face-to-face   meeting.   But   not   yet   - 
let   us   see   how   your   current   projects   proceed   first.   Remember   our   advice   around   curses 
-   they   are   some   of   our   greatest   weapons   against   oppressors. 
 
We   will   speak   soon. 
 
Valdr 


